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Art Vancouver 2020 to happen in September 

Vancouver, B.C. – The Vancouver International Art Fair is now rescheduled for Sept. 
24–27, 2020, at the Vancouver Convention Centre West. 

As all levels of government in Canada and the rest of the world work towards ending the 
COVID-19 pandemic, Art Vancouver 2020 has made the decision to reschedule this 
year’s exhibition in order to ensure the safety of our participating exhibitors and 
attendees. 

Art Vancouver welcomes artists, galleries and attendees from all over the world. During 
this postponement, Art Vancouver will continue to work diligently, adding new artists 
and galleries.  

Art provides the freedom of expression and once life begins to return to normal, we 
want to give people a space to come together, reflect and share experiences through 
art. 

 

About Art Vancouver 

The Vancouver International Art Fair is a four-day event held at the Vancouver Convention 
Centre. More than 100 artists will display over 1,200 pieces of artwork. The art fair also 
includes an extensive program including the Speaker Series and panel talk, art 
demonstrations, guided tours and art classes. 

Art Vancouver was founded in 2015 by the Vancouver Visual Art Foundation. This local 
non-profit works to promote local Vancouver and British Columbia artists both within 
their community and across the world. 
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